

Upcoming Events:

Tuesday, November 29th:

Boys' Basketball vs. William Byrd Middle School – Home – 5:00 PM Girls' Basketball @ William Byrd Middle School – 5:00 PM

Wednesday, November 30th:

Wrestling @ Central Academy Middle School – 5:00 PM CSMS Student Expo – Open House from 5:00 PM to 7:00 PM

Thursday, December 1st:

Boys' Basketball @ Hidden Valley Middle School - 5:00 PM Girls' Basketball vs. Hidden Valley Middle School - Home - 5:00 PM

School News:

CSMS STUDENT EXPO - WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 30, 2022

On Wednesday, November 30th, Cave Spring Middle School will hold a *Student Expo* from 5:00 PM to 7:00 PM. This will be an Open House event; families will have the opportunity to meet teachers, view student work, watch Band and Choir performances, visit our Book Fair, and purchase CS spirit wear, etc., etc.

During this event, we will also hold *Orientation for Registration* meetings for rising 6th, 7th, and 8th grade students.

Please access the following link for additional information: <u>CSMS STUDENT EXPO FLYER</u> We look forward to seeing you on Wednesday! Thank you!

CSMS COMMUNITY SERVICE PROJECT

Each year, Coach Lisa Sink, CSMS H/PE Teacher, organizes a CSMS school-wide community service project. This year's project involves donating backpacks and school supplies to children who live in our Cave Spring Community. For information about this community service project, please access the following link: CSMS COMMUNITY SERVICE PROJECT
*Donations may be dropped off (in the main gym) during our *Student Expo Open House* on Wednesday, November 30th. Thank you!

CSMS YEARBOOKS

Tis the Season to Buy Yearbooks!

Get your name on the cover for free by reserving your yearbook before **January 21, 2023!**





For Holiday cheer, get your yearbooks at www.Yearbooksforever.com CSMS Yearbooks make wonderful holiday presents!

CSMS CHOIR - FOURTH ANNUAL GINGERBREAD HOUSE COMPETITION

The Cave Spring Choir Program will hold its Fourth Annual Gingerbread House Competition on Saturday, December 10th. This year, we invite the entire Cave Spring Middle School Community to participate in the Gingerbread House Competition. Each creative entry must be holiday related, and the majority of the structure must be built from food-type items. Prizes will be awarded to 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place winners!

Please complete the following registration form, if your family is interested in participating in this competition. Mr. Stump, our Choir Director, will contact you with additional information once he receives your registration form.

Registration Form: REGISTRATION FORM

For additional information about this event, please access the following link: <u>CSMS</u> GINGERBREAD HOUSE COMPETITION FLYER 2022

Thank you!

CSMS SPIRIT WEAR

